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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Gregston, Terry G <tgregsto@blm.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, October 05, 2011 4:37 PM
To: dfrick@linnenergy.com; RRagland@linnenergy.com; JHernandez@linnenergy.com; 

fred@etechenv.com; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; boonearch@yahoo.com
Subject: Max Friess MA 7, spills 1 & 2; arch clearances, spill map
Attachments: Max Friess MA 7-093011 spill map-100311.jpg

Gentlemen, 
 
I am a little confused by the spills located near the Max Friess MA 7 well.  It appears that there are two different 
spills from two different flowlines in very close to the same area.  Fluids in each surveyed spill site were also of 
a different nature; one had more oil associated with it, the other had more produced water.  So I currently have 
it listed as two different spill events.  Please let me know if these spills are two spills from two different 
flowlines or just one spill. 
 
Both of these spills fall within a previously surveyed area and are not within a known eligible arch site.  The 
operator can proceed with delineation and cleanup plan submittal. 
 
Spill map is attached. 
 
Thank you for your attention to these concerns,   
 

Terry Gregston 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Bureau of Land Management 
620 E. Greene St. 
Carlsbad, NM 88220 
Office (575) 234-5958 
Cell (575) 361-2635 
Fax (575) 234-5927 
 
Confidentiality Warning:  This message along with any attachments are intended only for use of the individual or entity to 
which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged or confidential and exempt from disclosure under 
applicable law.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for 
delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying 
of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender 
immediately. 

 


